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To all of our wonderful Year 6 students as you move on to the next stage of your 

schooling we wish you all the best and hope high school brings you many years of 

rewarding education, fun and happiness. I know you all enjoyed a wonderful last couple 

of weeks. Enjoying a great night at your farewell and graduation evening, it was lovely to 

see students dance the final dance of the night with their mums and dads. Also the 

Canberra excursion, the PBL rewards day, the Year 6 clap out and so many other great 

moments. I have really enjoyed getting to know our Year 6 students and it is sad to see 

them leave the school. Congratulations to all of the boys and girls who graduated from 

Thornton Public School in 2018. Good bye and good luck! 

Presentation Day - Congratulations to our students who received an award at our 

presentation day during the week. All of the recipients of awards were extremely worthy 

winners for their dedication to their work and their effort at Thornton Public School in 

the 2018 school year. Well done to all of the students who performed on the day as well. 

The performances were a testimony to our great creative arts program and our 

wonderful teachers. 

End of Year Reports - All students should have received their Semester 2 Student Report 
for 2018 this week. We encourage parents to read the report together with their child, 
discussing the positives and possible areas for future improvement. If you have not 
received your child’s report then check to see if your child has it in their bag. If they do 
not, then contact the school to organise another one. 
 
Next year we are anticipating 685 students in 28 classes and have all students allocated 
to a class at this stage. However, with a number of new enrolments in recent days and 
some students moving away it is difficult to organise classes with any certainty as we are 
very close to gaining another class. As soon as we get the accurate figures on day one 
next year we can have all classes finalised. 
 
Years 1-6 will return on 30th January, 2019  for their first day of school and Kindergarten 
will start on the 4th February, 2019 - for their first day. 
 
Have a great holiday, a very Merry Christmas and an outstanding New Year.  

Stuart Wylie - Principal  



Important Dates 

Date Time What’s On 

2019 

Wednesday 30th January  9am Years 1 –6 Students Return 

Wednesday 30th January 

Thursday 31st January 

Friday 1st February 

Times to be Confirmed Kindergarten 2019 Best Start 

Monday 4th February Times to be Notified Kindergarten 2019 Start School 

Monday 4th February 9am—3pm Year 3-6 Swimming Carnival—

Maitland Pool 

Tuesday 12th February  9am—3pm School Photos 



Years 1-6  

students return 

30th January  

Kindergarten 

returns 4th 

February 



A Cheeky Elf Visits 1/2C 

Each morning when we enter our 

classroom we are very excited to 

see what mischief our elf got up 

to the night before.   1/2C 



During PE lessons, ES1 and Stage 1 classes have been working on their 
skipping skills. Skipping is a great activity for students to practice at home 
and develops coordination and fitness while being fun. The long ropes were 
lots of fun this week as students learnt how to time their jumping while also 
turning the rope for others. These skills are part of the Active Lifestyles 
strand in the PDHPE syllabus. 

Nicole Lubans (PE teacher) 



Regards, 

Brian Gaffney  
Assistant Principal (Relieving) 

HOLIDAY FUN – MAITLAND CITY LIBRARY 

CURIOUS CREATURES 

  

Discover the world of curious creatures these school holidays. Our school 
holiday activities are all about creatures, real to the imagined, the mythological to 
the robotic. There are Dr Seuss, Fantastic Beasts and Crazy Critters on the 
Move activities or make a robotic buzzbot or a creature feature movie. Kids too 
can be curious creatures at the Body Detective and Curious Kids Science 
Workshop or explore your artistic side at the Fantastic Sea Creatures Art 
Workshop. 

Check out our great range of January 2018 Holiday Fun activities  at https://
www.maitlandlibrary.com.au/whats-on/for-kids/holiday-fun/january-curious-
creatures 

Bookings are open now.  For more information phone Maitland Library on 4633 6952 

https://www.maitlandlibrary.com.au/whats-on/for-kids/holiday-fun/january-curious-creatures
https://www.maitlandlibrary.com.au/whats-on/for-kids/holiday-fun/january-curious-creatures
https://www.maitlandlibrary.com.au/whats-on/for-kids/holiday-fun/january-curious-creatures
http://bit.ly/1zrFJ6K


This weeks PBL Affirmation is; 

I can use the Lizzy 5 in my community. 

This means we… follow instructions from adults, listen to others, 

keep my hands and feet to myself, be kind to family and friends.  

Teachers are handing out deeds to students who … make good 

choices, listen to each other, use an inside voice and speak 

calmly. 

I use the 
Lizzy in 
my 

community.    











Bring your Own Device (BYOD) Year 7 2019 

 

Students in Year 7 2019 at Francis Greenway High School will be involved in the 
relaunch of our Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) Policy. By facilitating BYOD, we can 
empower our students, giving them direct involvement in the way technology is 
used in their learning. Year 7 students will be required to bring a suitable 
computing device that meets our school’s BYOD requirements to school every day 
from 2019. We have established a partnership with Harvey Norman to provide you 
with affordable, compatible devices. Please see the specialists in the Rutherford 
store to meet all of your BYOD needs for 2019 or view the compatible devices on 
their website http://www.harveynormanbusiness.com.au/fghs2018portal 

Our Francis Greenway High School BYOD handbook can also be found via the link 
below.  

https://goo.gl/hBtjNe 

For any further questions please contact the Head Teacher Teaching and Learning, 
Jess Lassam on  

0249 641 282. 

http://www.harveynormanbusiness.com.au/fghs2018portal
https://goo.gl/hBtjNe







